
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
26th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re-opening of FS/1 Bubble 
 
Hope you are well. Thank you for your support and understanding regarding the recent 
temporary closure of your child's Bubble. 
 
As previously mentioned we are keeping the situation under constant review and, 
following continued discussions with the Full Governing Body and Local Authority, we are 
pleased to inform you that the FS/1 Bubble can re-open to all pupils from Monday 30th 
November, 2020 at 8.45am. 
 
We very much look forward to welcoming the pupils back  next Monday and to them enjoying 
the fun-packed curriculum we have planned. Please may I remind you about the Christmas 
newsletter that was sent out earlier this week to parent/carers with important dates and 
information. 
 
Flu Vaccine – We now have a new date for this which is Thursday 10th December 2020. 
 
School lunches will be reinstated from Thursday 3rd December if you already had one ordered.  
You will need to provide packed lunch Monday to Wednesday and order hot meals before 
Sunday 29th for the week commencing 7th December 2020. 
 
If you would like to book The Club for before/after-school provision, then please note you will 
have time to do so (under the 48 hour advance booking rule.) 
 
Finally, Mrs Brady is currently still working from home but Mrs Amos will be working in the 
FS/1 Bubble, with Miss Wilson and support staff, at the start of the week to ensure consistency 
and as much continuity for the pupils as we can. 
 
Thanks again for your support with home learning and for sharing the lovely examples of work 
we have seen. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
L Hackfath 
Headteacher 
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